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I would like to strongly object to the development of Murphy’s Yard so close to the Heath and so overwhelmingly
dense. The development will dominate the skyline, one of the delights of walking on Hampstead Heath is the wide
open skies with only distant buildings in sight. The new development would be right up close and in some cases
throw a shadow over a whole area currently sunny. In particular the Lido will be thrown into shadow. The height of
the buildings is out of proportion to the area, and the so called ‘green walk’ from Kentish Town will become a creepy
tunnel with industrial buildings on all sides. There is so little green space within the development that residents will
be driven onto the Parliament Hill area of the Heath and cause compaction to the ground and damage tree roots
and grass. | think the number of residences planned for the area is out of proportion and will spoil what should be a
delightful area to live.
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